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13th September 2018 

 
 
Dear Councillors of Menheniot Parish, 
 
I am writing on behalf of Menheniot School Association to ask if you would sponsor our 
Firework display on Saturday 27th October 2018.   
 
This event attracted over 500 people in 2017 and pulls in people from Menheniot, Liskeard 
and surrounding villages.  As well as fireworks, there are hot drinks, a bar and hot food 
provided by Menheniot Playgroup.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £100 which will be used to help pay for the fireworks. 
This will mean the gate revenue and refreshment profit can solely be used to benefit the 
children of Menheniot School.  

Menheniot School Association is a charity run by the parents of children at Menheniot 
Primary School and the funds raised by the Association provide much needed financial 
support. This enables the school to purchase those additional items which improve or add 
value to the children’s school experience which smaller schools can struggle to provide for 
example, IT equipment, outdoor play apparatus and school trips to name but a few.   

We hope you look upon our request favourably. 
 
With kind regards, 
 

 

Mrs Sue Gillbard 
Secretary, Menheniot School Association 


